CITY OF WALTHAM



MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

JOHN P. ZUPPE
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Board of Health Meeting Notice

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday, May 30, 2017 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the **Public Meeting Room – Lower Level**.

The following items will be discussed:

- 1. Update on Pho #1, cleaning plan.
- 2. Update on Rodent Inspections and City property.
- 3. Licensing of Vaping products.
- 4. Social Outreach Initiatives.

John P. Zuppe Director of Public Health